
JOIN US IN KINDERGARTEN 2018
Limited spaces available for 2018.

The College has a limited number of places available for Kindergarten 2018. If you have any
family or friends with children commencing Kindergarten in 2018 and are interested in joining the
Thomas Hassall Anglican College community please ask them to contact Marissa Poll, Junior
School Enrolments Coordinator on 9608 0033 or enrolments@thac.nsw.edu.au
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